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Lake in the Hills Police Department announces distracted driving enforcement results. 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department announced they issued a total of forty-one 
distracted driving citations during the during April’s Distracted Driving Awareness Month enforcement 
campaign.  Officers wrote an additional forty citations for traffic violations such as speed, seat belt violations, 
suspended registration, expired registration, and no insurance.  
 
The Lake in the Hills Police Department joined forces with the Illinois State Police, local law enforcement and 
highway safety partners for this enforcement effort.  
 
The Illinois distracted driving campaign is funded with federal traffic safety funds administered by the Illinois 
Department of Transportation.  
 
 

### 
 

Main: 847-658-5676 
Fax: 847- 960-7552 
www.lith.org/police 

communityrelations@lith.org
 
 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 


